
 

 

AGM Motions and Results 2009 
 

 
Motion 1: The following Motion was passed. 
 
The IACP Executive request the membership to mandate the Executive Committee the 
power to engage in the process of purchasing premises for the purposes of conducting 
IACP business. 
Proposed by Ray Henry. Seconded by Judy Matthews 
 
 
Motion 2: The following Motion was passed. 
 
As and from 31st March 2011 “That the timeframe between the successful completion of 
a Counselling/Psychotherapy Course and application for IACP accreditation be a 
minimum of 2 years and a maximum of 5 years. In special circumstances an applicant 
may apply in writing to have their application for accreditation considered where more 
than 5 years have elapsed, but this will be at the discretion of the Accreditation 
Committee” 
Proposed by John Lindsay. Seconded by Ann Frey. 
 

Motion 3: The following Motion was Withdrawn 
 
Each Sub-Committee should be allowed a place on the Executive Committee to allow for 
representation at Executive Meetings and facilitate communication within the 
Association  
Proposed by Kay O’ Connor. Seconded by Barbara Keeling.  
 
Motion 4: The following Motion was Defeated. 
 
IACP invite non IACP Members to apply for Accredited Membership of IACP as 
Counsellor / Psychotherapist recognising their year of accreditation with the body they 
are currently accredited with (provided it is a body that meets IACP accreditation criteria 
as laid out in IACP Information Sheet 2), which would in turn allow them to apply for 
IACP Supervisor Accreditation, having at least satisfied the requirement of having 5 
years accreditation, prior to applying for Supervisor Accreditation  
This clause to expire 31st March 2010 
Proposed by Kevin Gallagher. Seconded by Jane Joyce  
 
 
Motion 5: The following Motion was Withdrawn 
 
The Supervision Committee will propose the following motion at the 2009 AGM; that 
from March 2010 a requirement will come into effect that all current members of IACP 
will have their work supervised by an IACP accredited supervisor.  This requirement will 
not be applied retrospectively.  All members and training bodies to be given notice of 
this requirement. 
Proposed by Christine May. Seconded by Claire Missen  


